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SCHOOL OF PUBLIC HEALTH 

RE: NOTICE ON ELECTIVE FIELD WORK 

The department of Community Medicine and the Office of the Dean, Weill-Bugando 

School of Medicine held a meeting on Friday, June 5, 2020 to discuss Elective Field 

Activities. 

The following are the deliberations for immediate implementation: 

1. All MD IV should undertake their elective field work during the December breather, 

14th-31st December. 

a. All MD IV must therefore complete their proposal writing and seeking ethical 

approval. 

b. All MD IV must submit their proposals to overseers before 31st July 2020 

2. All MD V students should submit their Elective reports before 26th June 200 

a. All reports must have been overseen and approved by the directorate of 

Research (selected overseers) 

b. All reports must be submitted to the office of the Administrator of the School 

of Public Health before the 1600hrs of the deadline date. 

Should you require more information please see the Head of Department, Community 

Medicine.  

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Dr Namanya Basinda 

Community Medicine Department 

 

c.c: Director, Research and Innovation 

c.c: Dean, Weill Bugando School of Medicine 
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